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         9th October 2019 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 

 

I’m sure that all parents and carers at our school want their children to grow up in a safe 

and happy environment. The staff and governors at the school work hard to make sure 

that this is what happens while the children are playing and learning here and when out 

and about in Peterborough. 

 

We are working with our neighbours in Gladstone Connect to improve the area outside 

our school fence. This area is unfortunately subject to anti-social behaviour, particularly 

after hours and during dark nights. Staff at the Beeches Pre School, Gladstone Connect 

and our own Site Officer frequently have to clear up the footpath down to the school 

gate, the car parks and road to ensure they are safe for parents and children to walk 

down on their way to school. 

 

We are campaigning for Peterborough City Council to prevent this behaviour by 

installing a gate to restrict access to their area. We ask you to please sign the petition to 

support this important cause which is on the back of this letter and return it to your 

child’s teacher. In order to comply with GDPR please ensure your response is returned to 

us in a sealed envelope or folded and placed in a sealed box outside the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

T P Smith 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

 


